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From: Chris Maden 
Sent: 28 November 2018 14:12
To: response
Subject: Consultation Paper on Proposal relating to Listed Issuers with Disclaimer or 

Adverse Audit Opinion on Financial Statements

WARNING: External email, please exercise caution. 

Sirs, 

For the reasons in David Webb's article here, I do NOT support the proposed changes.  

Yours Sincerely, 

Chris Maden 
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